



## **A Level Psychology Summer Task**

Welcome to Psychology! We are really excited for you to join us here at Harton Academy.

In order to prepare you for learning about the brand new topic of Psychology we would like you to register for a FREE account on Open Learn and complete the below 'Starting Psychology' course.

https://www.open.edu/openlearn/health-sportspsychology/psychology/starting-psychology/content-section-0?activetab=content-tab

Once you have completed the course you will get a certificate which you should print off ready to give to your teacher during your first week at Harton Academy Sixth Form.

Should you have any problems please email <u>rgardiner-earl@hartonacademy.co.uk</u>

We look forward to meeting you very soon!

Miss Robson, Mr Rai and Mrs Gardiner-Earl